
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Congratulations 

 

Thurlby Stars Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Thurlby Stars for demonstrating one of our Thurlby Values this week. Our 

winners are: 

 

Reception –  Lucas and Bradley 

Year 1    - Henrietta and Poppy 

Year 2    -  Rosie and Max 

Year 3    -  Leo and Thea 

Year 4    -  Imogen and Johnny 

Year 5 –   Eden and Izzy 

Year 6 -  Eva and Viganth 

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure, for the week beginning 6th February 2023, was 93.4% 

 

 

PE and Forest School – Term 4 

 

Further to our ParentMail yesterday, please see a reminder below regarding PE kit days and Forest School 

for term 4. 

 

PE days 

Reception – Monday and Friday  

Y1 – Friday*  

Y2 –Wednesday and Thursday  

Y3 – Monday and Wednesday 

Y4 – Monday and Friday  

Y5 – Tuesday and Thursday  

Y6 – Tuesday and Thursday  

 

Forest School – Year 1 

* Please note that Year 1 will be having Forest School in term 4 on Thursday afternoons, 

starting on Thursday 23rd February for five weeks, so will need appropriate kit as they will go 

out in all weathers. 

• Waterproof coat 

• T-Shirt 

• Jumper 

• Jogging bottoms/old jeans/waterproof trousers 

• Wellington boots (in a separate named carrier bag) 
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Year 1 

Today, in Year 1, we finished our DT project by 

becoming mini chefs and making our very own 

sandwich.  We then designed our packaging and sealed 

them up ready to take home. 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 - PSHE  

Year 6 have enjoyed two days of workshops with 

teachers from The Conversation this week to develop 

knowledge and skills in PSHE. On Tuesday, the children 

took part in drama that was focussed on conflict 

resolution. The children were able to immerse 

themselves in scenarios that may happen with their 

friends. They then discussed possible resolutions and 

created a Friendship Toolkit. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Young Voices 

This week, some of our KS2 children and children from Bourne Westfield travelled to Sheffield 

to take part in the Young Voices choir event 2023.  There were a large number of schools from 

around the country taking part which created a wonderful atmosphere within the arena. Our 

children had a fantastic day rehearsing and thoroughly enjoyed their evening performance. 

They were also treated to a performance by Heather Small, from M People and some great 

dance routines. Huge thanks to Mrs Norbury and Mrs Brooke for accompanying the children 

on this special day. A great time was had by all and I’m sure the children have made 

memories that will last a lifetime! 😊 

 

Shakespeare for Schools 

Please ensure children have learnt ALL their lines during the holiday as we will be rehearsing  WITHOUT 

using scripts after half term. Thank you for your support on this. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents’ Evenings: Reception, Years 1 to 6 

There is still time for you to book your Parents’ Evening slot on either Tuesday 28th February or Wednesday 

8th March. 

Booking of appointments is via our Parentmail system. If you wish to book an appointment, please follow the 

Parentmail notification link and select an appropriate time. The Parents’ Evening icon can also be found on the 

left-hand column of the Parentmail site. Just click on this to choose the evening you would prefer and complete 

the information required, as necessary. 



 

 

 

 

Mrs K Finch 

Head of School 

 

Upcoming Calendar Dates 

Monday 20th February -  Start of Term 4  

 Year 6 Aylmerton trip 

Wednesday 22nd February -  Year 6 return from Aylmerton 

Monday 27th February -  Year 5 Bikeability week (Mon-Thurs) 

Tuesday 28th February-  Parents’ Evening 3.30-6.30pm 

Tuesday 7th March -  Shakespeare Performance at the Key Theatre 

Wednesday 8th March -  Parents’ Evening 3.30-6.00pm 

Thursday 30th March -  Rocksteady concert – Rocksteady to advise parents of this event 

Friday 31st March -  End of Term 4 

 

 

Please see below for local information and half term events: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Cricket 

The Lincolnshire Cricket Club have been visiting our school this term to deliver cricket  

coaching to our children in Years 1,3,5 and 6. The children have really enjoyed these  

sessions. If your child has an interest in pursuing this sport in more detail, then please see  

the posters below advertising the National Programmes of All Stars and Dynamos which will  

take place at Baston, Bourne and Market Deeping Cricket Clubs this summer.  
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Market Deeping 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

One Touch Football 

Information received from the club: ‘Our Half Term Football Fun Days are extremely popular; They ensure 

every child has fun and makes new friends whilst learning new football skills. All sessions are delivered by our 

team of highly qualified and experienced coaches.’ Please see more information below: 

 

 



 



 


